
 

 

 

SPECIAL NOTICE TO FLORIDA STATE UNIVERSITY CREDIT UNION MEMBERS 
October 1, 2020 

Thank you for continued membership with FSU Credit Union. We are committed to being champions for 
our members and truly appreciate the opportunity to do so. 

We are pleased to announce, effective October 1, 2020, we finalized a merger agreement for Pensacola-
based GPCE Credit Union to become a division of FSU Credit Union. Stay tuned for exciting updates as 
we begin our expansion into the Panama City and Pensacola markets. With all mergers such as these, 
credit unions are required to align their fee structures. Therefore, we have amended the existing Fee 
Schedule as listed below. A majority of these fees are administrative-only and will not affect your day-
to-day banking. All account fee changes will be effective on January 1, 2021. We are proud our fees 
continue to be at or below local peer averages. 

Please feel free to contact us at (850) 224-4960 or support@fsucu.org with any questions or concerns. 

 

Notice of Change to Fees and Charges 
Effective Date: January 1, 2021 

Holiday Club Early Closure Withdrawal   $5.00 
Levy or Garnishment $50.00 
Escheatment to State due to Unclaimed Property Law $50.00 
Inactive Account Fee per month, after one (1) year and account under $1,000.00 $5.00 
Instant Issue Debit Card Fee (Call for location) $10.00 
Manual Overdraft Transfer $10.00 
Safe Deposit Box Fee - Annual Rental Fees (Pensacola Location Only 200 N Pace Blvd) 
Box 3x5 $17.00 
Box 3X10 $25.00 
Box 5X10 $40.00 
Box 10x10 $50.00 
Late Payment $5.00 
Key Replacement $25.00 
Drilling Box Actual Cost 

 


